
 

 
Special Notice Regarding Ongoing Construction at the Richard J. Sullivan Center  

for Environmental Policy and Education: 
(Sept. 4, 2018) 

 
Please be advised that the Pinelands Commission’s Richard J. Sullivan Center for Environmental 
Policy and Education on 15C Springfield Road in New Lisbon, NJ, is closed to the public due to 
ongoing renovations. 
 
All visitors, deliveries, meeting attendees, applicants and others are advised to go to the 
Carriage House (Building 15B) or call (609) 894-7300 for assistance. 
 
Thank you. 

 

 
 

All visitors are advised to report to the  
Carriage House, as shown above. 


